
                                             
 
 

 
 

 
December 2, 2020 
 
 
RE: Letter of Support 
 
To the Mass Clean Energy Center: 
 
The Chilmark Board of Selectmen and myself the Town Administrator fully support our 
Climate Action Committee and Energy Committee’s Application for the Mass. Clean 
Energy Center EOI grant. The Town of Chilmark has been a participant in the MVP 
process and are eager to move forward in having our community act on our findings 
during this process.  
 
An Engineering / needs assessment will be an important step for our town at this time as 
we are moving forward with our project of building a new Public Safety Building in our 
town center and also our next affordable housing project.  
 
Assistance in funding through awarding this grant to Chilmark would be very important 
to us during this COVID 19 uncertainty.   
 
Thank you for considering Chilmark for this grant.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Timothy M Carroll  
townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov 
Town Administrator 
P.O. Box 119 
Chilmark, Ma. 02535 
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